## 1/2 Cyclone class lunch with Mrs Alston

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

As 1/2 Cyclone class teacher, I would like to let you know I will be taking leave from Friday 9th December (week 9) and for the remainder of the term.

1/2 Cyclone have had a thoroughly enjoyable and successful year together in 2022. To celebrate, I would like to host a Christmas lunch for the children in their classroom on Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> December at Break 1. I will provide hot chips, bread, fruit, cordial and an ice block. Please pack a drink and other food your child may require for the day.

If there are any issues or concerns, please let me know.

Thank you,

Helen Alston Class teacher Wednesday 29 November 2022

Jenine Milgate Assistant Principal